
     
 
 
 
     
 
      Congratulations on your recent win, and qualifying for the W.R.C.A. 
Championship November 8th -11th in Amarillo, Texas!  
     Along with the Championship Ranch Rodeo, we are offering our 
qualifying teams the opportunity to enter their children in the WRCA Youth 
Cow Horse Championship.   There are 2 divisions, Jrs, up to 12 years of age, 
and the Srs. 13-17 years of age.  Enclosed please find the class rules and the 
entry form.    
     We have opened the show to families of Championship qualifiers first. 
However should the classes not fill by October 1st, we will open it to the 
public, at that time.   

We would appreciate your entering your children,  
            AS YOUR TEAM  QUALIFIES! 
your doing so will allow time to arrange for the cattle for the classes. 
You will be notified by October 1st to let you know if you have made the 
show or not.  Your entry check is due with your entry, however it will NOT 
be processed until the Championship.      
      We encourage you to enter asap, as only 15 entries will be allowed per 
age group.  Please send your $50.00 entry along with the completed entry 
form to; 
Mary Ann Luedecke 
PO Box 148 
Alpine Texas 79831  
432-364-2212  
 
     Please do not hesitate to call with any questions.  I look forward to seeing 
all of y’all again, and to meeting new friends. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Mary Ann Luedecke 
WRCA Youth Cow Horse Show Secretary 


